Department of Justice Self-Screening Health Questionnaire

This form should be reviewed by employees, contractors and visitors to Department of Justice facilities.
Visitors should complete this form and be ready to acknowledge completion to security personnel and/or
the visitor’s sponsor at the point of entry. Failure to acknowledge completion of the questionnaire may
result in denial of entry to Department of Justice buildings and facilities. The Department will not,
however, collect or maintain these forms.

Health Screening Questions

Please consider all questions that apply to you and follow the directives and recommended steps below
based on your response:

1. Have you experienced any of the following symptoms in the past 48 hours?

e Fever or Chills e New or Unexplained
Muscle or Body Aches
e New or Unexplained Onset of Cough e New or Unexplained Loss

of Taste or Smell
e Shortness of Breath or Difficulty
Breathing

YES NO

If your answer is “yes” to having any of these symptoms, or if you suspect that you have
COVID-19, you may not enter Department of Justice facilities at this time.

2. Are you currently in the isolation period after testing positive for COVID-19?
YES NO
If your answer is “yes” you may not enter Department of Justice facilities at this time.

If you have concerns about being sick with COVID-19, please stay home and isolate. Read more
about when you should be in isolation on the CDC’s website: Isolation and Precautions for
People with COVID-19 | CDC

3. Have you been exposed in the last 10 days to:

* Anyone who is known to have a confirmed case of COVID-19? OR
* Anyone who has any symptoms consistent with COVID-19?

YES NO
If you answer is “no,” you may enter Department of Justice facilities.

If your answer is “yes,” and you are asymptomatic, you may enter Department of Justice
facilities, but you must wear a high-quality mask or respirator (e.g., NIOSH approved
respirator, well-fitting KN95, or surgical mask) when around others, and physically distance
from other people, if possible.


https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/isolation.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/isolation.html

If based on your responses you must reschedule your visit to Department of Justice facilities, please see
the instructions below:

e Ifyou are not already at home, please avoid contact with others and go home immediately.

e Seck medical advice and care as needed.

e Seek COVID-19 testing as recommended.

e In case of a life-threatening medical emergency, dial 911 immediately.

e Contact the sponsor of your visit or other official to reschedule your visit when it is safe for you
to do so.
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